
19-012 QA PRODUCT RECALL – FISHER ULTRA LITE INCLINED 
SLEEPER DUE TO POTENTIAL INFANT FATALITIES 

Date: 27 June 2019 Recall: # 19-012 

Scope: Exchange worldwide Stores Distribution and E-Commerce 

In co-operation with the Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC), Fisher-Price is recalling the Ultra Lite 
Incliner Sleeper due to safety concerns about inclined sleep products. 

Description: This recall involves the inclined sleeper accessory sold with all Ultra-Lite Day & Night Play Yards with 
model numbers CBV60, CHP86, CHR06, CJK24, and DJD11. The model number is located on the fabric label inside 
of the play yard and on the fabric label on the back of the inclined sleeper pad. The product is a portable play yard 
with inclined sleeper and changing station clutch accessories and a carry bag; the inclined sleeper accessory is the 
only portion of the product that is being recalled.. The Exchange has carried and sold the following product: 

UPC Item Description 
887961043136 ULTRA LITE DAY PLAY YARD 

Hazard: Infant fatalities have been reported while using other inclined sleep products, after the infants rolled from 
their back to their stomach or side while unrestrained, or under other circumstances. 

Remedy: Consumers should immediately stop using the inclined sleeper accessory and contact Fisher-Price for a 
refund or voucher. Consumers can continue to use the play yard portion of the product without the inclined sleeper 
accessory, and can also continue to use the changing station clutch accessory and carry bag. 

Incidents/Injuries: None reported 

Sold at: The Exchange (online and stores) and other retailer stores 

Consumer Contact: Fisher-Price online at www.service.mattel.com and click on “Recalls & Safety Alerts” or at 800-
432-5437 from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. ET Monday through Friday for more information. 

 


